HOLIDAY GREETINGS FROM OUR TO YOURS

(yes, this year's letter is a bit late...)
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has come and gone.
We hope that yours was a healthy and happy one.

' We survived yet another 181 days with high school teenagers. Our movie total '; :
was way down to 41 this year. Janette is still doing aerobics ## three times a

week and has added horseback riding once a week. Reinhard is & and

computing with a new CD ROM , laser disc player and fax modem. We also

added a Macintosh LCII computer with color monitor to our collection. Now
all our visitors will be able to play in color...

1992 ")' took Reinhard back to Germany again. In June he took 16 German
students to Munich. Then Janette travelled to @ Costa Rica for two weeks in
¢ July to accompany Spanish exchange students. Kim Cannon (our landlady)
came back and we lived as a three-some. What was left of the summer was
spent supervising the long-awaited construction of our house. Ground-
breaking K. was in late May and move-in was December. It's not finished yet,

but it's wonderful!

81 people joined us in August for our sixth annual ﬁ lot party in Barrington

Hills. This time people received a guided tour of our construction site.

Christmas was spent this year in Tucson for a Louise, Janette, Randy, and
Rod Wanner family get-to-gether. 12 of us under one roof for a week!

These and many other activities made it an exciting 1992 for us.

We wish you all the best in 1993!

New Address: 12 Country Oaks Lane, Barrington Hills, IL 60010-9620

home fax: (708) 382-9519 _
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